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2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way
Viera, Florida 32940





January 24, 2024
Ms. Maria Bledsoe, CEO
Central Florida Health Care Systems, Inc.
707 Mendham Blvd., Suite 201
Orlando, FL 32825
SUBJECT:  Letter of Support for Central Florida Cares Health System for DCF Behavioral Health Services Managing Entity ITN #223-011
Dear Ms. Bledsoe:
On behalf of the Brevard County Board of County Commissioners, it is my pleasure to write this letter of support for Central Florida Cares Health System, Inc.’s application for the Florida Department of Children and Families (DCF) Behavioral Health Services Managing Entity Invitation to Negotiate (ITN) #223-011.
For more than 11 years, CFCHS has been the Managing Entity for our region, whose primary focus is to contract with local agencies to serve individuals (children and adults) suffering from mental illness or substance use disorders and for those individuals to recover and maintain their recovery.  CFCHS maintains relationships with behavioral health providers, local government, non-contracted providers, state agencies, schools, law enforcement, homelessness, and for-profit agencies to understand how the different community agencies’ processes and resources interplay in having a behavioral health system for families. 
Through CFCHS’ leadership, some of Brevard’s most vulnerable individuals have received behavioral health services including prevention, interventions, crisis support, residential treatment, and outpatient services for adults, children, and families.  Behavioral health systems and their components are extremely complex, but CFCHS’ vision to implement, maintain, and expand our local system through a Recovery Orientated System of Care (ROSC) philosophy that focuses on strength-based approaches to increase long term, community based recovery for individuals and families is to be commended.
Central Florida Cares Health System, Inc., has our endorsement to apply for the DCF Behavioral Health Services Managing Entity ITN #223-011.  We look forward to expanding our collaboration with Central Florida Cares.
Sincerely,
Jason Steele, Chair
Brevard County Board of County Commissioners
Phone (321) 633-2000
Website:  www.Brevardfl.gov
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